Nicole Gaudette

From: Michael Boyd <dweedle98040@gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, December 1, 2017 6:27 AM

To: Nicole Gaudette

Subject: Permit Application at 4825 East Mercer Way
HI:

| would like to have my name added to those opposing the permit application for averaging the Type Il stream buffer
and reducing the Type Il wetland buffer at 4825 East Mercer Way (parcel number 216200-0070).

Although | do not live directly adjacent to the affected property, the proposed changes do seem to me to put the eagle
nesting tree on that site at risk. Mercer Island has limited wildlife habitat. What remains needs protection. Bald eagles
nesting and flying over the island provide a thrill and enjoyment for all Mercer Islanders. Thus, loss of their habitat
through development impacts all of us.

Please deny this permit application.
Michael Boyd

8429 SE 63rd ST.
Mercer Island, WA 98040



